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1st May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are no doubt aware, we will soon be celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day. The children 
will be learning about this momentous occasion and we will be holding a special VE Day on Thursday 
8th May 2025. We are inviting children to dress in red, white or blue (or all 3!). There will be various 
activities happening during the day including a VE Day picnic. This will be followed by a grand 
procession at the end of the day and we would love it if you could join us to watch this at 2.45pm, 
weather permitting.   
 
There will be no hot dinners served on Thursday 8th May and the picnic needs to be ordered in 
advance by Tuesday 6th May. Of course, your child may bring in a packed lunch instead. Please 
complete the following form to advise us of your child’s picnic choice or if your child is bringing their 
own lunch: VE Day Celebration Picnic Lunch  
Kind regards, 

                            

Mrs Anna Fennell                                   Mrs Sarah Wilson 
Year 2 Leader                                     Georgraphy Subject Lead 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Kak0AsQEmH

